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Docket No. 30-02473 License No. 29-03438-01

Newcomb Hospital
ATTN: Mr. Dan Rex, FACHA

President
65 South State Street
Vineland, New Jersey 08360

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 30-02473/82-01

This refers to your letter dated October 19, 1982, in response to our letter
dated October 5, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

With respect to your answer to Item B.2., you supplied additional information
regarding the ring badge dose assessments for the months of September 1, 1981,
through February 28, 1982, and for the month of July 1982. However, you are
also required to estimate the radiation dose to the hands and fingers for the
months for which you have no ring badge data. This may be done by considering
workload and other factors which affect hand exposure. You should add these
dose estimates into the individuals' permanent exposure history.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

h Thomas T. Martin, Director
O' Division of Engineering and

Technical Prcgrams

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
bec:
Re n I Docke Room (w/ ancyrences)
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